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Petitions Committee Open-mic Session on Petition on Control of Noise 

from Wind Turbines, 28 February 2012 

The National Assembly for Wales is the democratically elected body that 

holds the Welsh Government to account and makes laws for Wales 

Assembly Members carry out this work in a number of ways, including sitting 

on cross-party Assembly Committees to discuss specific issues.  

The Petitions Committee is one such Committee, and is made up of the 

following Members:  

William Powell AM (Chair), Welsh Liberal Democrats 

Bethan Jenkins AM, Plaid Cymru 

Russell George AM, Welsh Conservatives 

Joyce Watson AM, Labour 

The Petitions Committee considers petitions submitted by the public and 

others. One of the petitions currently under consideration is that on the 

Control of Noise from Wind Turbines. As part of its work on this petition, the 

Committee has decided to hold a formal meeting, including an open-mic 

session, between 9 and 11 a.m. in Carmarthen on 28 February. The purpose 

of the open-mic session is to hear views from as many as people as possible 

about the subject of noise from wind turbines. 

 

http://www.senedd.assemblywales.org/mgIssueHistoryHome.aspx?IId=1737


 

 

 

As this will be formal Committee business, the meeting will be recorded and 

a full transcript of the discussions will be produced. Participants may speak 

in Welsh or English and interpretation facilities will be provided.  

 

The meeting will take place at: 

Flemming Suite 

The Halliwell Centre                                                                                                                              

Trinity College                                                                                                                                                                                                    

Carmarthen 

SA31 3EP 

To book a seat at the meeting, please contact the Assembly booking line via 

e-mail at assembly.bookings@wales.gov.uk or by phone on 0845 010 5500 

or Textphone on 0845 010 5678  
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